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Talk about lunacy!  We already have far too many "holidays" on the calendar just so 

govt workers can get more time off, and this is the latest.  I've worked for govt, and let 

me tell you, the vast majority just sit around pushing papers and do little if anything 

that is really beneficial.  Vote NO on this ridiculous measure and let's start dealing 

with important issues in this state. 


